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PARTICIPATED: 

1. Eleonora Semakova - 

2. Khabibullo Nosirov - Coordinator of SPACECOM in Uzbekistan 

3. Slavka Tsanova - 

4. Abdumanap Nasirov - 

5. Bekzod Tuychiev 

6. Elnur Norov 

7. Khushnud Gaziev 

8. Memonova Gulrukh - 

9. Shavkat Azimov - 

10. Anastasia Puziy - technical assistant, SPACECOM (TUIT) 

AGENDA: 

1. Project’s extension plan 

 

Khabibullo Nosirov, SPACECOM project coordinator in Uzbekistan, said that he was 

preparing a letter on the project extension to Marisol. This document will be put up for 

discussion by project partners in a Google Doc. 

During the discussion with Slavka Tsanova, it was revealed which activities will be 

transferred to the 4th year of the project in case of approval of its extension: 

- The activity “E-learning materials development, lectures recording, presentation 

preparation, creating of Web application”. A pilot test of the work of the SPACECOM 

master’s programs showed the electronic tutorials are insufficient at the Fergana Polytechnic 

Institute and not only there.  The reason is the need to do also practical work to perform them 

online in a pandemic time (additional 3 months). 

- The activity “Master Classes in new curricula held in GSLAB/SATLAB; pilot 

operation of GSLAB/SATLAB” have been postponed to April and July of this year due to 

mobility restrictions and the inability to work in laboratories last year and the year before. 

The activity “Retrain academic teachers/mentors in new curricula, methodology” was 

partially implemented by the Uzbek partners. 

As part of the quality control of the project, it is necessary to organize questionnaires 
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for teachers and students and post them on the website. And external evaluation was carried 

out earlier by Professor Alexander Pasteur. 

The second financial tranche is expected soon and will be sent according to the 

agreement. 

Further Nosirov Kh.Kh. invited the Bulgarian partner, Tsanova S. to develop and 

discuss the syllabuses of the project in Uzbekistan in March-April (until April 14) of this year. 

 

 

Decided: 

1. Write a letter to Marisol and discuss it with partners, argue each outstanding activity of the 

report. 

2. Organize questionnaires for teachers and students and post them on the website of 

SPACECOM project. 

3. Arrange a meeting and stay of the Bulgarian SPACECOM partner in Uzbekistan. 
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